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Year 1 Autumn 1 2021





Our topic is called…


People and Animals Who Help Us





Things you can do to help your child:


Read to and read with your child daily


Make sure they come to school in their full PE kit on a Friday (indoor) and Tuesday (outdoor).


Ask your child what they have been learning


Give them opportunities to visit the library or websites to ‘read around’ the topic and gather information of interest to them.


                       








Reading:


There have been many government changes to the way we teach reading and phonics in schools. Therefore this term, home reading may be in the form of books sent home, or set online via Rising Stars. This is to help us match reading books with our weekly phonics learning, so that children can practice the sounds we have been learning that week. Your child may be asked to re-read these books to help develop their reading fluency. 


Homework:


As we try to become a more environmentally friendly school and reduce our use of paper, homework will be set on Seesaw on Fridays to be finished by the following Wednesday – this will be linked to work studied in class. There may be some occasions where homework will not be set on Seesaw, such as when Art or DT based.
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